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April 20, 2023

Dear Parents/Guardians,

T am writing this letter to update you on the upcoming change in your child’s Science class that is
currently being taught by Ms. Kathryn Margerison. Starting on or about May 1, 2023, Mr.
Gregory Mills will be replacing Ms. Kathryn Margerison as the classroom teacher and will be
teaching the Science class through the end of the 2022-23 school year.

The students will be in very capable hands with veteran Science teacher, Mr. Mills. Mr. Mills
has served as a teacher and a department coordinator of the Hanover Park Science Department
for a number of years. The principal and 1 will also be working closely with Mr. Mills during this
transition period to ensure continuity for your child.

Should you have any questions or concerns, please feel free to contact my office. Thank you for
your support and cooperation in this matter,

Sincerely,

Noemi V. Cartanio Schlecht
Director of Curriculum, Instruction, and Assessment
973-887-0320 ext. 2268

Cc: Mr. Thomas Callanan, Principal
Mirs. Maria Carrell, Superintendent
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